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WHO WE ARE?

WHAT WE DO?

Reverse Logistics USA is a company based in
Brooklyn, NY that specializes in the disposal
and recycling of electronic waste and IT
assets. With over 10 years of experience in
this field, we have become an industry leader,
providing sustainable and secure solutions for
businesses looking to dispose of their
electronic equipment in an environmentally-
friendly and secure manner.

We collect your unwanted mobile devices,
tablets, iPads and other electronics free of
charge and offer a fair price. We process
devices in our R2 Certified Facility, ensuring
your devices and any data contained are
securely wiped ensuring devices can be
recirculated and reducing the huge amount
of e-waste headed for landfill every year. 

R2 Certification is a standard for responsible
recycling and management of electronic waste.
It verifies that the recycler follows specific
guidelines for data security, environmental
protection, and worker health and safety.

Devices can be collected at a place and time
convenient for you and your organization 
(New York only)

By selling us your old devices, you can
contribute to reducing e-waste in landfills and
give your devices a second lease of life. When
devices end up in landfills, they release harmful
chemicals into the environment, which can have
long-term negative effects on our health and
the planet. You can be a part of the solution
and make a positive impact on the environment


